
Village School PSA Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, January 8, 2019 

Approved on 03/12/2019 

 

The Village Elementary School Parent Student Association’s (“PSA”) President, Julieann 
DeMatteo, called the meeting to order at 9:27am.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Mr. Arthur Howard   

 Kindergarten registration on January 15, 16, 17, 2019 – for full day kindergarten starting 
in September 2019. 

 Read Across America – Cat in the Hat coming to the school on February 19th, 2019 

VICE PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Mrs. Jessica Vierschilling  

 We have shifted to the Winter Bucket Brigade Safety Patrol.  BBSP is open to all 3rd 
grade students who are interested who are willing and able to participate.   

 Make sure to check the lost and found on the way out.  Anything left over will be 
donated by the end of the month. 

TEACHER’S REPORT 

Mrs. Renfroe and Mrs. Barbara  

Superbowl canned food collection. 

 Holiday shoppe was a big hit 

MISCELLANEOUS REPORTS 

Julie Stolker – report on the HCAA – Holmdel Creative Arts Association.  On Friday, January 11, 
2019 – Moana sing along at the Holmdel High School 

Michele Sotille – report on HFEE – Holmdel Foundation for Education Excellence.  New 
playground to be constructed by the goal of September 2019 

 Upcoming events – Sunday, June 9, 2019 – 5K and fun run 



 No poker night this year 

Jen Rainess – Satz PSG – Harlem Wizards event on January 31, 2019 

Vicky Flynn - BOE Report – sent in writing, not present for meeting 
 

Happy New Year!  
 

The Board of Education held its reorganization meeting on January 2, 2019. Vicky Flynn, 
Brian Foster and Terence Wall were each sworn in for a three year term. After, the Board 
selected Vicky Flynn to serve as President and Eileen Briamonte as Vice President. the 
committees have also been announced.   
 

There is a lot of work anticipated this upcoming school year with full day kindergarten 
commencing in September and work continuing with the Holmdel 2020 projects. We also like to 
express our appreciation for your patience as the District undergoes these renovations.   
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

Julieann DeMatteo  

 Holiday shoppe was a success, $3,500 was made from that event as per  

Spirit Wear coming in February with a Battle of the Faculites shirt option 

Bingo registration has started, for PSA members only 

KidzArt Fundraiser coming up in March 

Make sure to check you weekly emails for any upcoming events.  Usually, all the information 
you need is in the emails. 

Dates to remember 

• Jan 31st – Satz is hosting the Harlem Wizards 
 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

Jamie Buitrago – membership usually picks up right before Bingo night since it’s a member’s 
only event. 

TREASURER REPORT 

 Holiday Shoppe raised $3,500.00 



FUNDRAISING’S REPORT 

Danielle Poveromo and Danielle Longyear – Carnival coming up on May 17, 2019.  Sign up sheet 
will be going around soon.  Class baskets are usually set up by class moms as a theme.  At 
attempt is made to not duplicate the baskets as much as possible. 

 

Upcoming Village School Events: 

January 17 – PSA School Store 

January 21 – School closed in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

February 5 – School closed for students, Chinese New Year 

February 7 – Pre K information session 9:45 – 11am 

February 8 – BINGO Night (PreK/K/1st grade) 

February 22 – BINGO Night (2nd and 3rd grade) 

March – PSA Skate night, final date TBA 

 

Other District News: 

January 11 – HCAA Sing-A-Long 

January 18 – Indian Hill Bingo Night 

January 25 &26 – SATZ Musical 

January 30 – BOE Meeting 

January 31 – SATZ Harlem Wizards – tickets will not be sold at the door, online only 

February 7, 8, 9 – HTG “Grease” 

 

MISCELLANEOUS QUESTIONS/POINTS 

• The November minutes were approved by Michele Sotille and seconded by Suzanne 
Serini 

• Suggestion made to make numbers more visible for BINGO night for children who may 
take longer to see all the numbers who are called out. 



• Rain Date for Carnival is the Thursday before Memorial Day, incase May 17 gets rained 
out. 

• Suzanne Serini – yearbooks to be ordered directly from TreeRing this year.  All children 
need to be added to Tree Ring so that you get one for each child if you are interested in 
buying a yearbook per child.  Pictures need to be uploaded ASAP.  Pages through 
Halloween are already completed.  Don’t add captions to pictures, it makes it difficult to 
use the pictures for the yearbook. 

• Cherie Bavosa- recycling bins to be set up for ink cartridges, markers, dry erase, glue 
sticks and sneakers.  Money comes back to the school for these donations. 

• Gabrielle Pettinato – Please send in box tops, a little behind from box tops.  Also register 
your ShopRite and Stop and Shop to get money back to the school.  Classes compete for 
a trophy per month. 

• Rebecca Kaplan - Chess update – forms coming home by today or tomorrow. 
• Danielle Impreveduto –  mailed in, not present for meeting 

Giving Tree 
Thank you to the whole village school family for participating and donating over 400 
gifts to the Monmouth county family and child services.  A special thank you to christine 
Bavaro and Jen Paulino for helping those 3 days. 
 
Holiday shop 
Thank you to all our parent volunteers and the executive board for spending hours to 
help make this week a great success. The children of Village always have fun shopping 
for their loved ones.  Special thanks to Christianne Nakhla, Jamie Placca and Jen Paulino 
for helping organize the week before. And to Marisa who was my co-chair.  You will do 
great next year. 

 

CLOSING  

• The PSA monthly gift was won by Lynette Gaiso.  
• A motion to adjourn was made by Nikki Zizzo and seconded by Suzanne Serini. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 10:05am 


